
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

CALLING FOR INSPECTION OF SUPPLEMENTARY VALUATION ROLL NO 6 

(UMZIMKHULU MUNICIPALITY) 

AND LODGING OF OBJECTIONS 

Notice is hereby given in terms of Section 49(1)(a)(i) of the Local Government Municipal Property 

Rates Act, of 2004 ( Act NO 6 of 2004), hereinafter referred to as the ‘’ACT’’, that the supplementary 

valuation roll for the financial year, 1 July 2023 to June 2024 is open for public inspection at the 

office of the Chief Financial Officer (Budget and Treasury Office), c/o 169 Main Street, 

UMzimkhulu, during office hours 07h45 to 16h30 Mondays to Thursdays and Fridays during office 

hours 07h45 to 15h30 from  12 April 2024 to 13 May 2024. 

Notice is hereby given in terms of Section 49(1)(c) of the ACT that the Municipal Manager serve, by 

ordinary mail or, if appropriate, in accordance with Section 115 of the Municipal Systems Act, on 

every owner of property listed in the valuation roll a copy of the notice referred to above together 

with an extract of the valuation roll pertaining to that owner’s property. 

For enquires please contact:  039 259 5000 or 039 259 5050 or 

Email: mavuman@umzimkhululm.gov.za 

 

Mr. C.A Ngqoyiya 

Municipal Manager 

uMzimkhulu Municipality 
PO BOX 53 
uMzimkhulu 
3297 
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